
                         Boaz Senior Center  

                     September 2023 Report 

 
During the month of  September: 

We served 1,493 meals.  Of these, 817 were homebound 
delivered and 676 were served here at the center. 

 We had a total of 723 passenger trips.  We had a total of   
2,559 vehicle miles and total passenger 2,430 miles.     
This includes medical, shopping, and delivering food and 
our route to pick up and bring to center and errands they 
need to make.  We only run in the city limits of Boaz 
except going to the cancer center or the VA clinic in 
Guntersville.    

 

Susan Duvall 

Boaz Senior Center Director 

  

  


